
 

OCTOBER 2025 

It's Time to Show What We Can Do! 

A highlight of the year, and one of the most important events for the Region, is the annual 
Veteran's Event each fall.  This is our third year and this year's event is on November 
8th.  Last year we raised just over $6,000 and this year we set our goal at $8,000.  As the 
graphic below shows, we have a long way to go.  With only 5-weeks remaining we are at 
38% of goal.  Please consider giving and let's show the Veteran's what the Arizona Mountain 
Region can do for them!  Please attend the event if you can and if you can provide a ride for 
the Vets, register for that too. 

 



 

• DONATE TODAY: HERE.  There are approximately 100 Veteran’s living at the 
domiciliary this year, so we need a robust fundraising campaign. 

• If you want to join in on the fun day of the event, we welcome all members to come 
and offer rides or just be with the Veterans to offer support and gratitude for what 
they do for us.  REGISTER TODAY: HERE 

The New Member Picnic and 70th Anniversary celebration was a rousing success with over 
70 members in attendance.  The participants enjoyed a BBQ spread from "Up in Smoke", 
raised over $200 for the club via the 50/50 raffle, had plenty of conversation, and enjoyed 
multiple door prizes too.  Many thanks to the Activities Committee and the volunteers for a 
great time and for so many new members attending.  Check out the photo gallery of the 
picnic HERE. 

A reminder that the Activities Committee is holding a 2026 planning meeting and you can 
provide input.  The open ZOOM meeting for all members is on Wednesday, October 
22nd 7:00 - 7:30 pm  Arizona Standard time to take suggestions.  If you would like to be sent 
a link for this 30-minute section of the meeting, please email Steve Sweet at 
stevesweet911@gmail.com. 

The last few months of the year are packed with terrific events so be sure to review the list 
below.  And, note that registration has opened for the Holiday Party!  Seating is limited so 
register soon.  I look forward to seeing you soon at a club event and let's support the Vets! 

Cheers, 

E.C. Mueller 

 

Upcoming Events - (ALL Events, as they are confirmed, are on the AZM Region 
Calendar - Click HERE to see all of the 2025 Calendar)  

• October 8 & 9:  Tortilla Flats Saloon and Steamboat Cruise on Canyon Lake. 

o Overnight Event 

o Registration closes 11:59 pm October 5th 

• October 11: Porsche and Pancakes 

• October 19:  Fall Autocross 

o Registration is OPEN 

https://square.link/u/FGUjTxWE
https://msreg.com/veteranscharityevent2025
https://azmpcaphotos.smugmug.com/New-Member-Picnic-PCA-70th-Anniversary
https://azm.pca.org/calendar/
https://azm.pca.org/event/tortilla-flats-and-dolly-steamboat-on-canyon-lake/
https://azm.pca.org/event/porsches-and-pancakes-34/
https://azm.pca.org/event/azm-region-1st-fall-autocross/


• October 22:  Members Input 2026 Activities Committee 

o Open Zoom meeting 7:00 pm - 7:30 pm 

o Contact Steve Sweet for ZOOM info at stevesweet911@gmail.com 

• October 26: Red Rock Picnic 

o This event is sold out but a wait list is being taken 

• November 8:  Porsche and Pancakes 

• November 8: 2025 Veteran's Charity Event 

o PLEASE DONATE and VOLUNTEER  

• December 13: Holiday Party 

o Limited to 65 people 

o Registration is OPEN! 

 

 

 

PCA HAS turned 70 Years Old!  

Carrying on the celebration for the balance of 2025 and at the New Member picnic, we 
salute PCA and its 70th birthday!  A couple ways you can continue the celebration too. 

• Watch the 70th Anniversary video HERE 

• You can order the 70th Anniversary PCA History celebration book.  (Like the one at 
the picnic door prizes and we will have another one at the Holiday Party)  Ordering 
info HERE. 

 

 

https://azm.pca.org/event/red-rock-picnic-retreat-2025/
https://azm.pca.org/event/porsches-and-pancakes-35/
https://azm.pca.org/event/2025-veterans-charity-event/
https://azm.pca.org/event/azm-region-holiday-party-3/
https://www.pca.org/news/pca70-history
https://www.pcawebstore.org/item/pca-through-the-ages-history-book


MEMBERSHIP CORNER - from Membership Chair Steve Sweet 

 Reminder that you can get the region's latest on Membership numbers via the AZM 
Region's website.  Just click HERE. 

The Arizona Mountain Region website hosts a feature called, "AZMers and their Cars".  We 
are currently looking for new members to star in this featured content.  Take a look at the 
members highlighted thus far HERE and be sure to scroll down for the archive.  If you are 
interested in being featured, please send an email to E.C. Mueller at 
ecmueller7@gmail.com or Steve Sweet at stevesweet911@gmail.com.  Thank you! 

 

Many thanks to our Premier Marketing Partners 

 

 

 

 

https://azm.pca.org/about/
https://azm.pca.org/about/azmers-and-their-cars/

